
SAHS Registration Information 
Incoming 9th grade students 

 
Freshman Orientation:  Ninth grade orientation information for the 2021-2022 school year will be posted to the SAHS 
website by the end of the 2020-2021 school year. Please check the SAHS website http://www-sahs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ for 
updates. 
 
Community Service Hours:  In order to be eligible for the top level of the Bright Futures Scholarships, students must log 
a minimum of 100 community service hours by the time they graduate from high school.   All Bright Futures community 
service hours must be performed at non-profit organizations. Any hours performed after July 1st during the summer 
after 8th grade, can be added to your high school transcript.  Community Service Hours are not required to graduate from 
high school but ARE required for Bright Futures eligibility and can be helpful when applying for other college 
scholarships. 
 
Summer Assignments:  All AICE and Honors level English classes will have a summer reading assignment. All summer 
assignments will be posted to the SAHS website http://www-sahs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ by the end of the current school 
year.  Students should be aware of their summer assignments and complete them BEFORE the first day of school. 
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